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19th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

PLATINUM JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS 

As most of you will know Her Royal Highness Queen Elizabeth II is celebrating 70 

years on the throne this year.  To mark her Platinum Jubilee, we will be holding a picnic 

celebration in school on Thursday 26th May. 

 

This will be a non-uniform day, where the children are encouraged to dress in the 

colours of the union jack – red, white and blue. As usual, for those who do not wish to 

dress up, school uniform can still be worn. 

 

We are very grateful to the PTFA for their donation of £50 to each year group to buy 

a small number of snacks and cakes for the occasion.  Please note that children will still 

need to have either a hot meal or a packed lunch on that day.  Please also ensure that 

we have up to date allergy information for your child. 

 

We will be using the grass areas of the school, as well as the school field to hold our 

celebrations and children may wish to bring a small picnic blanket or rug to sit on at the 

party. 

 

During the day, the children will take part in jubilee activities such as designing and 

making a party crown and flag to wave at the celebrations and learning how other 

people across the country may be celebrating this important event.  We will link our 

learning to our British Values of democracy, tolerance and respect of other faiths, 

individual responsibility and liberty, rule of law and mutual respect and why these 

values are so important to us.  Each child will also receive a commemorative bookmark 

to mark the occasion. 

 

We are all looking forward to a very special day of celebration. 

 

Your sincerely 

 
Mrs Sarah Moore 

Executive Headteacher 

 


